
Erasmus+ BOOST and international credit mobility projects 
monitoring at SUSh 

On June 23 monitoring of Erasmus+  BOOST and international credit mobility projects 
implemented at SUSh was held by the representatives of the National Erasmus+ Office led by 
coordinator Lana Karlova.
 The representatives of the National Erasmus+ Office discussed with the administration of the 
university the details concerning international credit mobility, the results achieved and upcoming 
activities.
 The outcomes of Erasmus+ BOOST project were discussed with the beneficiaries of the 
project, and the staff members of the center of External Cooperation and Public Relations. The 
beneficiaries spoke about their participation in the project, the chances they were given, as well as 
the activities carried out after the trainings.
 The beneficiaries pointed out the importance of participation in international projects to gain 
professional skills, to learn best practice of European universities and apply it in the work aimed at 
strengthening the university. 
 The process of academic mobility was summed up with the students, administrative and 
pedagogical staff participating in the international credit mobility: what kind of problems the 
participants had, what support they received and how they shared the gained experience within the 
university.
 National Erasmus+ office representatives expressed hope that participation of State 
University of Shirak in the international programs will continue with the involvement of new 
participants from different fields.













 


